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Amundsen Davis was recognized for the fourth year in a row by Equality Illinois
as an Illinois law firm leading the way in providing a fair and welcoming work
environment for LGBT employees and engaging with the LGBT community. 

The equality survey ranked law firms based on criteria of those who self-identify
as LGBT and firm overall inclusiveness including EEO policies regarding sexual
orientation, non-discrimination, same-sex spousal benefits, transgender
inclusiveness and diversity management. 

“SmithAmundsen’s success and significant growth to more than 170 attorneys
over the last 20 years is owed to the commitment we’ve made to recruiting,
mentoring and empowering individuals who bring differing perspectives and
experiences to our firm. We are honored to receive this distinction from Equality
Illinois for the fourth consecutive year and wholeheartedly plan to continue in
our efforts to promote diversity in the legal profession.” - Larry Schechtman,
Managing Partner Chicago Office.

Full details on the survey can be found on Equality Illinois' website. 


